
 

 

 
 
 
 

Board of Examiners of Psychologists 
4201 Patterson Ave., Baltimore, MD 21215 
https://health.maryland.gov/psych 

 
      December 6, 2023 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 It is almost time to renew your Maryland Board of Examiners of Psychologists 
license. Your license will expire on March 31, 2024, if you don’t renew your license.  
The online licensing renewal system will open from January 4, 2024, to March 31, 2024, 
11:59 p.m. Instructions for renewing are enclosed and will be posted at 
www.health.maryland.gov/psych on January 4, 2024. YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO 
ACCESS THE SITE BEFORE JANUARY 4, 2024 
 
Those who need only 20 CEs DO NOT need a Criminal History Record Check but 
must have taken a one-time Implicit Bias Training to renew. 
 
           You are required to have earned 20 continuing education hours between the 
reporting periods of April 1, 2022 - March 31, 2024. Random continuing education 
audits will be conducted. If you are selected for an audit, you must email or mail your 
supporting continuing education documentation to the Board. You are required to 
maintain your continuing education documentation for at least four (4) years. Renewing 
your license costs $426.00 ($400.00 renewal fee, $26.00 Maryland Health Care 
Commission fee). The renewal fee must be paid only by credit card or debit card (Visa 
or MasterCard) on the online renewal system. 
  

If you have questions contact Tamika Davis, Licensing Coordinator at 
tamika.davis2@maryland.gov or at 410-764-4787 during regular working hours. 

 
 

 
       
      Respectfully,  

Lorraine Smith, MPH 
      Executive Director 
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